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Rachel –
 
The Commission has scheduled a hearing for Tuesday, May 25 and Wednesday, May 26 in Case No. 2021-00079.  The
Commission requires us to provide newspaper notices of that hearing between Tuesday, May 4, and Tuesday, May 18.  We
are required to file a Proof of Publication, including tearsheets, no later than Monday, May 24.
 
Big Rivers will need those tearsheets and an affidavit of publication after the notices are run.  Since this case is an
electronically-filed case, Big Rivers will file the affidavit and tear sheets electronically.  Please e-mail these documents, in
Acrobat files, i.e., searchable portable document format, to me at roger.hickman@bigrivers.com, and then send the
hardcopies to me.  My mailing address is P.O. Box 24, Henderson, Kentucky 42419-0024; for FedEx or UPS overnight
delivery use the following address: 201 Third Street, Henderson, Kentucky 42420.
 
Please provide a proof of the ad before publication.
 
Thanks for your assistance and let me know if you have any questions!
 
Roger
 
Roger Hickman
Regulatory Affairs Manager
Big Rivers Electric Corporation
Phone: 270-844-6182
E-Mail: roger.hickman@bigrivers.com
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The Kentucky Public Service Commission will hold a hearing on Tuesday, May 25, 2021, at 9:00 AM Eastern Daylight Time, and continue on Wednesday, May 26, 2021, in the case of In the Matter of: Electronic Application of Big Rivers Electric Corporation for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity Authorizing the Conversion of the Green Station Units to Natural Gas-Fired Units and an Order Approving the Establishment of a Regulatory Asset, Case No. 2021-00079, for the purpose of cross-examination of witnesses.  The hearing will be held in the Richard Raff Hearing Room at the Commission’s offices at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky.  This hearing will be streamed live and may be viewed on the PSC website, www.psc.ky.gov.  






